
The Faculty of Special Education of the ICFAI University Tripura has 

organized a “Parents Meet” on 27th July, 2022 as a part of celebration of 

“National Parents Day 2022”  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



"The Faculty of Special Education of the ICFAI University, Tripura has organized a “Parents Meet”  on 27th  July, 2022  as 

a part of celebration of “National Parents Day 2022. During the Parents Meet, Dr. Silali Banerjeee, Coordinator of Faculty 

of Special Education interacted with Parents. Afterwards the Faculty members and Students have explained their 

activities at the Resource room / Special Educational Lab of the University. The Parents also visited the NJY Central 

Library along with their wards.  The Program ended with a Group Photo Session.  

The Parents were really pleased and expressed their gratitude towards the University for the various initiatives taken by 

the University for the development of the students of Tripura and the society as a whole." 


